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The Wall Street Journal Talks to Workplace Safety Co-Chair
About What Actions Employers Can – and Cannot – Take to
Monitor Employees’ Thanksgiving Plans

News

11.19.20 

In an interview with The Wall Street Journal, Todd Logsdon discusses how employers should handle

their employees’ Thanksgiving plans amid the surge in COVID-19 cases. He explains that employers

need to be really careful about what action they take. Todd said that “bosses are typically within their

rights to informally inquire about employee’s Thanksgiving plans but can run into legal pitfalls if

they monitor employee’s social media activity or take punitive measures based on how someone

spends the day.”

To read the article, visit The Wall Street Journal (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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